
  

 
 

 
 
WHAT:  
The Eastern Shore Rabbit Rescue and Education Center (ESRREC) 
will hold a fundraiser called a “Bunny Hop-a-Thon” at the Rock 
Hall American Legion that showcases the European spectator 
sport of rabbit jumping. 
 
WHO:  
The Hop-A-Thon is a fun event for pet rabbit owners and their 
bunnies, as well as for the general public who can watch the 
competition and hopping demonstrations from the sidelines. 
 
WHEN:  
Saturday August 5, 2017 
12-5 pm 
 
WHERE: 
American Legion Post 228 
21423 Sharp St. 
Rock Hall, MD 21661 
 
EVENT DETAILS: 

• Beginner’s Hopping Class (10am – noon) 
• Hopping Demonstrations 
• Competition 2-4pm 
• Children’s Educational Activities 
• Bunny Bazaar  

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 

 Cora Dickson, President, ESRREC 
ccdickson@esrrec.org 

• Admission for media is free of charge 
• For permission to attend during the beginner’s class, please contact 

ESRREC by no later than 3pm Aug 4 
• Media tours can also be arranged for the ESRREC shelter (which will 

not be open to the public on August 5) 
• Event website: http://esrrec.org/hop-a-thon  

5718 Main St 
P.O. Box 697 
Rock Hall, MD 
21661 

(410) 639-7535 
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